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Holden Reservoir Inlet  
Pipeline Project  
Lane closures on Melton Highway  
About the project 
To improve life and liveability Melbourne Water is committed to providing Melbourne with world-class 
water infrastructure. To deliver on this commitment, we have completed the construction of the 
4.15km Holden Reservoir Pipeline, to supply residents and businesses in Melbourne’s developing outer-
west region with a reliable and safe water supply. 

What are we doing?  
We will be reducing traffic across Melton Highway near Calder Park Drive (see map) to connect the new 
pipeline to the existing water main that intersects at the Melton Highway Service Road near the Calder 
Park Drive intersection.   

This construction zone will reduce the Melton Highway by one lane (from three lanes to two lanes) and 
will require traffic to merge to pass. The Melton Highway Service Road along with pedestrian access to 
the bus stop will remain open.  

Due to these works, we will also be active in the centre median strip further along the Melton Highway 
towards Sanctuary Road, there will be no traffic impacts at these additional locations.  

When will this be happening? 
• From Monday 10 May 2021 - Melton Highway works are scheduled to commence and are expected 

to take one week to complete. 

• Monday 10 to Wednesday 12 May 2021 – day works (7am to 5pm) around Melton Highway as we 
set up the site. 

• From Wednesday 12 May 2021 - commissioning works will run for 24 hours per day (including 
night works). 

• From 14 May 2021 until complete – day works (7am to 5pm) for site pack down and 
reinstatement. 

Keep up to date with what’s happening 
For more information about this project follow us on the 
Melbourne Water webpage melbournewater.com.au/holden 
or please call the project team on 1800 931 140 or email 
holdenreservoirpipeline@melbournewater.com.au  

For an interpreter, please call the Translating and Interpreting 
Service 
(TIS National) on 13 14 50 
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Follow us 
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What to expect 

• Traffic management on the Melton Highway to ensure safety and ease of traffic flow 

• Motorists travelling westbound will merge from three lanes to two in order to pass the 
construction zone 

• Noise from road cutting and shaft digging equipment  

• Works will be conducted at night when installing the pipeline connection 

• Footpaths and pedestrian access will remain open with short detours around construction zone 

• Bus services and bus stops in this area will not be impacted by these works 

• Access to and from the Melton Highway Service Road will remain open 

 

Melbourne Water apologises for any inconvenience caused during construction of these essential 
works. Please note works could be delayed or postponed at any time due to inclement weather 
conditions.  

 

 Your water services will not be interrupted during our works. If you experience any 
issues with your water service, please contact City West Water (132 642) 
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